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Galloway Township, NJ- Take the first step toward a career in education by attending a free 
workshop outlining the post-baccalaureate teacher education program at The Richard Stockton 
College of New Jersey.  

Stockton’s School of Education will hold a free teacher information workshop on Wednesday, 
April 24, 2013, at the College’s Hammonton instructional site, Kramer Hall, located at 30 Front 
Street.   

The session, which runs from 5 to 6:30 p.m., is designed for anyone who is interested in 
becoming an elementary or secondary school teacher and will outline the path to teacher 
certification in New Jersey. Students who already have a degree and want to become a teacher, 
those seeking a career change and substitute teachers looking to take the next step will benefit 
from this workshop.     

Dr. Claudine Keenan, dean of the School of Education, said, “Stockton has some exciting new 
pathways available for future teachers, consolidating the best of our liberal arts majors with a 
strong field-based experiential program. This workshop will provide prospective teachers with an 
overview of these exciting new pathways and experiences.”   

Participants are asked to bring their transcripts, which will be reviewed and evaluated.   

Please call 609-652-4688 to register for the event.   
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